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PRESS RELEASE 
November 17, 2014

CVS Pharmacy and The Partnership for Drug-Free Kids are partnering with the Bedford County Sheriff’s Office in its Drug Disposal for Safer Communities Program.

CVS/pharmacy is providing, at no charge, a drug collection receptacle to the Bedford County Sheriff’s Office. The receptacle will be placed in the outer lobby of the front entrance to the Bedford County Sheriff’s Office, located at 1345 Falling Creek Road, Bedford. The receptacle will be under video surveillance and accessible to the public 24 hours a day, seven days a week. The program will give citizens from the Town of Bedford and Bedford County a safe and environmentally responsible way to dispose of unwanted, unused or expired medications, including controlled substances.  

Sheriff Brown states that 70 percent of teenagers say it is easy to get prescription drugs from their parents’ medicine cabinets, according to a 2014 Partnership for Drug-Free Kids study. In the past, the Bedford County Sheriff’s Office has held Prescription Drug Take Back Day events several times a year. The last event in September 2014, the sheriff’s office collected over 130 pounds of drugs. But in partnering with CVS, citizens can now dispose of unwanted medications 365 days a year. Sheriff Brown says that safely disposing of unused medicines is critical to protecting our children and our environment. 
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